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 Paul Watkins COMMNT2014/4777/P 30/09/2014  15:44:07 I fully endorse Mr John Green's objections currently submitted to you. The scheme presents a 

development that is completely out of character with the rest of the street, with its early 19th-century 

listed terraces. I trust that these proposals will be rejected by the planning committee.

23 Jeffreys Street

London NW1 9PS

 Philip Kemp COMMEM

AIL

2014/4777/P 30/09/2014  23:37:51 The current row of garages is an eyesore, and would be no loss.  However, whatever replaces them 

should enhance the look of the street, not detract from it.  This proposal would replace bad with worse.

The proposed buildings are too high and in an  architectural style alien to the rest of the street.  The 

pointed gables have no counterpart elsewhere in Jeffreys Street.  Furthermore the structures as 

proposed would protrude beyond the building line of the rest of the south side of the street.  The 

single-storey lean-to add-on to no 174 Camden Street should not be taken as a guide.

In any case, the failure of the developer to purchase garage #4 makes a nonsense of the whole scheme.  

It should be rejected.

20 Jeffreys Street

London

NW1 9PR
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